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CONFERENCE INFORMATION

The purpose of the conference is to bring together people from all branches of mathematics
and science with interests in recurrence sequences, their applications and generalizations, and
other special number sequences. For the conference proceedings, manuscripts that include
new, unpublished results (or new proofs of known theorems) will be considered, and can be
submitted before the conference. Many social events are also planned, including a trip to the
world-famous Magic Castle in Hollywood. Information regarding registration, accommoda-
tions, transportation, submission of manuscripts, and the conference program can be found
on the conference homepage

https://21stinternationalfibonacciconference.wordpress.com/

To submit a paper to the conference proceedings, to be added to an email list for updates, or
for any questions, please email

fibconf@gmail.com or sjml@williams.edu

Because the conference is fast approaching, if you are interested in possibly attending, please
reach out to the organizers earlier rather than later, so we have good estimates on the number
of hotel rooms and speaker slots needed.

JOIN THE FIBONACCI ASSOCIATION
Send email to: fibonacciassociation@gmail.com
Harvey Mudd College Math. Dept.

320 E. Foothill Blvd.

Claremont, CA 91711
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